Dear Parent, 


To develop a strong classroom community in fourth grade I do what we call the “Angler of the Week.” This is an opportunity for each child in the classroom to bring pictures from home of their family and things that are important to them. Every child will have an opportunity to display their items on the community bulletin board for the week. Your child has been selected this week! Please have your student bring as many pictures and items of importance that could be hung from a bulletin board for a week. All items will be returned undamaged at the end of week. This is a great way for each student to get to know his or her peers better throughout the year. 

Thank you so much for all your help.

Ben McIntyre
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